Dear AC Subscribers,

First, I want to appologize for our tardiness in this issue (please see the expalantion in the editorial on page 6). Second, I wish to thank the hundreds of subscribers who have called us concerning their subscription and wanting to know about AC and Commodore. Your interest in the Amiga and AC are unique. rarely in any industry do the users express this much concern about a product line or a magazine.

Since both the December and January issue have been skipped, your subscription has been update by two issue. If your subscription had previously been listed as 5/95, for example, it will now read 7/95. Anyone who currently has a label that reads 2/95 or 3/95 should renew as soon as possible so that they do not miss any issues.

Once again, thank you for your interest and understanding. We at AC will continue to do our best to provide the coverage you have come to expect.

Sincerely,

Don Hicks Managing Editor